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INTERPARLAMENTARY FORUM 

"PARLAMENTARIANS IN THE DEFENSE OF PEACE AND SOLIDARITY" 

 

As part of the scientific program of the V International Conference FOR THE WORLD BALANCE, to 

be held in Havana from January 24 to 28, 2023, organized by the José Martí Project for World 

Solidarity, delegates to this event will also be able to participate in the Interparliamentary Forum 

"Parliamentarians in defense of peace and solidarity" 

 

This Forum, convened by the International Relations Commission of the National Assembly of the 

People's Power of Cuba, is open to the participation of legislators interested in speaking out and 

contributing, in the current international context, both to the defense of a lasting peace and to the 

promotion of international solidarity. 

 

Regardless of the region or the respective political and ideological militancy, the Forum seeks to 

contribute to the construction of international consensus aimed at safeguarding peace and 

articulating the most authentic solidarity among peoples. Among other issues, it will address: 

 

• Parliamentary diplomacy in defense of international peace; 

• Parliamentary cooperation and international solidarity; 

• Parliamentarians in overcoming the democratic deficit in international relations. 

 

Participation in the Forum includes the modalities of speaker or speaker and participant. Each 

attending parliamentarian will be considered a DELEGATE to the V Conference and will have the 

right to be present in all the commissions, magisterial conferences and other scientific spaces of 

the program of that conclave, as well as in the cultural and parallel activities planned. You will also 

receive an accrediting diploma from the Organizing Committee of the V Conference with the 

corresponding academic credits, according to international standards. 

 

Registrations can be requested directly from the Organizing Committee of the V International 

Conference FOR THE WORLD BALANCE, whose call is attached. 

 

If necessary, you can request additional information by calling (537) 6894463 or emailing 

omar@anpp.gob.cu  
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